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Dear Sir 

I know that your submissions closed today and I am unable to open a file that has 
been sent to me to put this on the appropriate form. 

However, our plight as a community radio station is the same as all other community 
radio stations we need the government help whether it be through the CBF or the 
CBAA but we all need help I am speaking for all community radio stations and not 
just Inner North East Community Radio Inc were I am the secretary. I have been on 
the executive for 5 years reelected twice and this is not the only hat I wear as do many 
others We have a small revenue which just keeps us existing year after year. We 
cannot help with work for the Dole or even help work experience children. We offer 
programs for schools and ethnic programs but would like to expand this. I am 
constantly meeting with councils and begging with them to help us out.  But we need 
the governments State and Federal to give community radio the support it deserves 
and needs. Please give this matter your utmost thought and concern. 

Thanking You 

Pamela Young - Secretary, Program Review Committee member, Sponsorship 
Officer, Co ordinator 

Inner North East Community Radio (96.5 INNER FM) 

 
  
 
 
 


